
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WICK TABERNACLE UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 

TABERNACLE TIMES December, 2018 

 

All Services at 10.30 am unless otherwise specified 

 

Sunday, 2nd December MORNING WORSHIP 

led by Reverend Steve Britton 

Porch Duty: 

Flowers: Mrs Pat Parker 

 

Sunday 9th December, MORNING WORSHIP led by Reverend R. Avent 

Porch Duty: 

Flowers:  for Advent 

 

16th December, CHRISTMAS FAMILY SPOT 

Favourite Carols 

Porch Duty:  

Flowers:  for Advent 

 

Followed at 11am by refreshments and Family Time 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Special Christmas Eve Service at 6.30 pm 

Musical Items, Carols and Readings. 

 

Sunday, 30th December: The Worship Group 

Porch Duty:. 

Flowers: Christmas 

 

Sunday 6th January, FAMILY COMMUNION  

led by Reverend James Jang 

Porch Duty:   

Flowers: For Christmas 

 

 

Cleaning in December:      

1st December:  Fred and Tina 8th  December: Margaret J.   

15th  December: Everyone 22nd December:  Everyone    

29th December: Everyone 5th   January:   Everyone 

 

Keep Fit and Adult Tap every Thursday from 7.15 p.m. Closed from  

7th December until January 2019  

 

Children’s Dancing from 9.00 am each Saturday. Closed from 15th December 

until January, 2019. 

 
United Churches Guild closed during January. 

 

Please pray for: 

Aunty Dolly 

Anne and Malcolm 

Eve and Harry 

Megan and Mel 

Linda’s Mum’s Partner 

Margaret’s Uncle in Warmley House 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB FOR CHRISTMAS: 9th December. 

 

Christmas Sale Our Christmas Sale raised £- a wonderful  

effort by everyone. Thank you all for your support and hard work. The money is 

still coming in! 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

           PTO   

   Tabernacle Dancers present A Christmas Concert 
  at 6.30 pm 

     on Saturday 15th and Sunday 16th December 



 
CAMEO 5th December; we will be entertained by the Pre School  

Children.  This will be our last CAMEO meeting but who knows –  

wait for the Spring.   

 

Our Remembrance Service was expertly led by Margaret White.   

As has become the custom we were delighted that Liam Hargreaves 

attended and was able to lay the wreath.  We were sorry  

that Aunty Dolly was unable to be with us, especially for the  

100th anniversary of the 1st World War.  Unfortunately she has  

Shingles and is feeling very unwell. The service was followed by  

refreshments – thank you Elizabeth. 

 

Picture of our Christingles:   

 

 

 

     May God bless us all this Christmas 
       and throughout 2019. 

Wick Tabernacle URC 

Tabernacle Times for 

December 2018 

 


